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Library Board Meeting 2-13-2018            

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      Call to Order

Trustee Patt Hopkins called the meeting to order at 1:12 p.m. at the Atlanta Branch of the Montmorency County Public Library.
Board Members Present (in alphabetical order): Betty Comoford arrived at 1:20pm,  Patt Hopkin, Robin Smiley and Pat West
Board Members Absent (in alphabetical order): Donna Robillard
County Commissioner: Don Edwards
Staff Members Present: Lori Haas —Director, 
Others present: none
Approval of Agenda
Robin Smiley made the motion accept the agenda as written, Pat West seconded. All in favor, motion carried.
Election of Officers

Pat West made the motion to open the nominations for elections of board officers, Robin Smiley seconded. All in favor, motion carried. 

Pat West nominated Patt Hopkins for Vice-President, Robin Smiley seconded. Patt accepted. Robin Smiley made the motion to close the nominations, Patt Hopkins seconded. All in favor, motion carried.  
Patt Hopkins made the motion to appoint herself as Vice-President. Pat West seconded. All in favor, motion carried.

Approval of Bills

Robin Smiley made the motion to accept the bills as presented, Pat West seconded. All in favor, motion carried.

Minutes to Meeting

Pat West made the motion to accept the minutes from January 9, 2018, Patt Hopkins  seconded. All in favor motion carried. 
Public Comment

none
Old Business

none
New Business

none
Directors Report
I called the Hillman Elementary School to get scheduled for the art program I do at the other schools and there was a problem getting on their schedule. The secretary sent a schedule that could not be worked out, after a couple attempts to fix this, regrettably there will be no art in Hillman Schools this year.
The Summer Reading Program crafts, prizes etc. are starting to arrive and get sorted out. I wrote a grant from Brush Creek Mill asking for every child to receive a ukulele at the picnic, and a lesson in how to play it that day from Al Grund. The picnic is going to be earlier in the summer this year.

All of the library branches have been busy with trying to find and print the many tax forms, some 
patrons coming in not even knowing which form they need. 

The credit union needs a motion from the Board to remove Brenda and add Donna. 

Betty Comoford  makes the motion to remove Brenda South from the library checking account at Community Financial Credit Union and to add Donna Robillard. Patt Hopkins seconded. All in favor, motion carried. Signed by President Betty Comoford, and witnessed by Director Lori Haas.
The Librarians reports: 
Andrea from Atlanta reports: We have been very busy. Many patrons coming in for tax forms. Mary Lou has Michigan and Federal forms available on the Library web page. Many patrons are also going to the true north web page for heating assistance forms, which are sometimes available on line, but most of the time the system is closed. Many of their clients do not know how to use a computer, but we help them. The Winter Reading Program for adults started last week. One of our patrons made some tote bags from upholstery fabric Lori had, our patron love them, Wendy took some to Lewiston.  SIRSI was being updated last week so we had a little catching up to do. It is now up and running.
Wendy from Lewiston reports: Good Afternoon Ladies.  The Library is still very quiet as we wait for Spring. Reading Buddies has started back up with Miss Wendy. She started with 6 and is up to 9 Buddies and they are having a lot of fun learning. I look forward to Thursday's and the excitement they bring!  This week on Thursday is our card class and we will be making Easter cards as last month was Valentine cards. Next week on Thursday is our bread making class with 17 guests, we are all ready for this one! I have also asked the "Friends" for funds for the 2 new chairs in front and to replace our chairs at the big table in the nonfiction section to match the computer chairs as best we can. I have found some that are really close. I also would like to enter the 2018 Make Lewiston Beautiful Contest sponsored by the Lewiston Garden Club. I would like to get the building painted with the trim to match the red color on the addition. I also will ask the "Friends" for these funds. We have such a great start with the removal of the tree and all the new plants in front.
Tina from Hillman reports: Good Afternoon. January has found us cold and trying to avoid all the sickness! Our patron count has been slightly which has given us the opportunity to do some extra housekeeping. We have grown out of our dvd shelves and Bill is in the process of building an extension. Our emergency food pantry is a success. Several kids are using it after school, and I have received donations for it. I have just received a cash donation from one of our summer patrons so I will be shopping for food for it-they love the idea! I have started the K-2 program at the school. I am servicing 82 students. I attended the suicide intervention/help. Tax season is in full swing here at the library....AARP starts with their tax prep on the 13th and they will be here on Tuesdays & Fridays through March.   Have a great day!
Next Meeting Scheduled
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 13, 2018, at Atlanta Branch, 1pm 
Adjournment
Motion made by Robin Smiley to adjourn, at 2pm. Patt Hopkins seconded. All in favor, motion carried.
Respectfully submitted,
Robin Smiley
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